
 

 

CITY OF PORTAGE 
115 W. Pleasant St. 

Portage, WI 53901 

 

CITY OF PORTAGE SURVEY FOR 2026-2030 COMPREHENSIVE 

OUTDOOR RECREATION PLAN (CORP)  

 
The City of Portage is completing a 2026-2030 Comprehensive Outdoor Recreation Plan 

(CORP) to guide recreation priorities and enable the City to be eligible for Wisconsin 

DNR grants. A CORP is a five-year blueprint for recreation locations and amenities in a 

community.  

 

Please take a few minutes to help the City plan for the future by answering this short 

survey on your cellphone or computer. Some questions may have you scroll to the right 

or use a dropdown arrow to see all answer options. The survey will be open from August 

1, 2025 through 11:59pm on August 31, 2025. Thank you for your participation! 

 

Survey URL & QR Code:   

 

https://app.maptionnaire.com/q/portagerecreationsurvey  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Note: Please contact the Portage Parks and Recreation Department directly at 608-742-

2178 if you have question regarding the survey OR are reporting a park safety or 

maintenance issue. Call 911 for any emergencies.
 

https://app.maptionnaire.com/q/portagerecreationsurvey
https://portage.recdesk.com/Community/Page?pageId=4365

